
Amid the current health concerns regarding the COVID-19 global outbreak, we at the Asian 
Pacific Community Fund are continuously monitoring the situation. As more statements are 
released by the government, APCF is taking the following measures to ensure that the health 
and safety of our staff and the community that we serve remain top priority: 
 
TAKING CARE OF OUR TEAM 
While the APCF office located within Asian Americans Advancing Justice – Los Angeles remains 
open and operational as of today, both offices IMMEDIATELY will not be taking any in-person 
meetings and the community space is closed to prevent as much personal contact as possible. 
We have also implemented new policies within our organization to stop COVID-19 from 
spreading. APCF has offered telecommuting options to its staff to alleviate any strain caused by 
the closure of various school districts and programs. 
 
TAKING CARE OF OUR COMMUNITY AND THE NON-PROFITS WHO SERVE IT 
While our 56 Nonprofit Network Agencies in Los Angeles and Orange Counties continue to 
provide essential services to their constituents daily, APCF is committed to supporting our 
nonprofit partners by sharing available resources from local, state, and federal governments 
and by connecting them to potential funding and in-kind resources available from corporations 
and foundations. APCF will soon distribute our 2020 Unrestricted Operating Grants to our API-
serving nonprofits, which will allow grantees to use these funds to address their current 
program needs caused by the coronavirus outbreak in our local API communities.   
  
UPCOMING PROGRAMMING 
APCF Capacity Building Workshops to train volunteers, staff, and board members of API-serving 
nonprofits are currently on hiatus as we work to transition to virtual workshops in the near 
future. The 2020 Board Leadership Program is still being evaluated, so please keep an eye out 
for updates on those sessions. Currently, the deadline of six low-income scholarships for high 
school seniors and college students remains as March 25, but updates will be provided should 
anything change. We will determine the status of all our upcoming programming in accordance 
with our building and the latest updates from public health agencies.  
 
ANNUAL GIVING FOR ALL SEASONS GALA – 30th ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION 
Based on the most up-to-date public health information from various city, county, and state 
announcements, APCF’s 14th Annual Giving for All Seasons Fundraising Gala on Thursday, June 
18, 2020 is rescheduled to Thursday, August 27, 2020 until further notice. Please visit our website 
for the most up-to-date information on the event. 
 
We thank you for your understanding and patience during the coming days and weeks. We 
know that conditions are fluid, so APCF remains committed to staying proactive in keeping our 
community informed and healthy. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us 
directly. 
 
Stay healthy and safe, 
 
The APCF Team  
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